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	Committee Correspondence


	

	
	Please reply to:

Cheryl Blum

Chair, TR-45

c/o Lucent Technologies

1960 Lucent Lane

Room 9D-242

Naperville, IL 60566

cjblum@lucent.com

August 6, 2002


Mr. Fred Gaechter
Chair IFAST
fredgaechter@monmouth.com

Subject:  New Revision of TSB-29

Dear Fred,

This correspondence is to inform you that TIA Subcommittee TR-45.2 has undertaken a new project (PN-3-4609-RV5) to revise TSB-29-D. The new revision, TSB-29-E, will remove the SID table assignments from the document and instead will contain a pointer to the IFAST website where the SID tables are now maintained. TSB-29-E is currently scheduled for ballot in September 2002.
If you have any  questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 603-713-1449, cjblum@lucent.com.

Regards,

Cheryl J. Blum

Chair TIA Committee TR-45

CC:
Megan Hayes, ATIS


David Crowe, IFAST


Chuck Ishman, Chair-Elect TR-45.2

(This correspondence represents “working papers.” Therefore, the contents cannot be viewed as reflecting the corporate policies or the views of the Telecommunications Industry Association or of any company. The Association, the companies and individuals involved, take no responsibility in the application of this document.)
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